
NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

 

Faulkner County has received Federal Funding for a Residential Acquisition Project from FEMA 

and is soliciting bids #2021-01 from qualified bidders for building demolition of residential houses 

and associated driveways, fences, mailboxes, landscaping, etc., removal and proper disposal of all 

debris from properties and restoring sites to natural conditions after demolition. 

Bid specifications and all related documents may be obtained by contacting: Leigh Ann Pool, 

Director of Solid Waste Management, Central Arkansas Planning and Development District,     

P.O. Box 300, Lonoke, AR 72086, Phone: 501-676-2721 or via email leigh.pool@capdd.org.  

Sealed bids may be hand delivered or mailed to the Faulkner County Judge’s Office Attn: 

Faulkner County Demolition Bid located at 801 Locust, Conway, AR 72034. Sealed bids will be 

accepted no later than 9:00 am on Monday, August 9, 2021 to be considered and will opened in 

the Faulkner County Judge’s Office. No late bids will be accepted. 

All bidders must be registered in SAM.gov and have an active status. 

The attention of bidders is called to the fact that Act 150 of 1965 (as amended), Arkansas Statutes, 

states that a Contactor must be licensed by the State Licensing Board for Contractors before he 

may undertake work when the cost thereof in Arkansas is Twenty Thousand Dollars ($20,000.00) 

or more. 

Faulkner County reserves the right to reject any and all submittals received or any portions thereof. 

Faulkner County is an Equal Opportunity Employer and does not discriminate on the basis of race. 

Color, religion, sex, national origin, marital or veteran status, political status, disability status or 

other legally protected status, Pursuant to Arkansas Code Annotated 22-9-203: Faulkner 

County encourages all qualified small, minority and women business enterprises to propose on 

and receive contracts for goods, services, and construction. 

Direct questions and requests for clarifications related to this bid to Sally Stip at  

501-450-4900 or Sally.Stip@faulknercounty.org . 

This notice is also available on the Faulkner County website: 

www.faulknercounty.org/business/rfp 

The Faulkner County Judge’s Office paid $304.58 for this publication.  
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